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1. Why did you select Queen’s University? 

I was looking for an opportunity that would enable me to broaden my scope; being versatile 
and not limited to any field and that is what I found with the MIB program at Queens 
University. Whiles conducting my research for graduate studies, I realized that Queen’s was 
the only institution offering the program of my choice and exactly what I was looking for. 
Coupled with its long history of academic excellence, outstanding reputation, renowned 
professors, and its many administrative resources, I knew this institution had what it took to 
help me achieve my goals.  

 
2. Most memorable moment as a student? 

The times I spent with my friends; I was able to develop some real connections with people 
who I still interact with and support me till date.  
 

3. What is the best career advice you have ever received? 
I must never be afraid to take risk and never compromise on who I am. No matter how 
minuscule my job or role may be, I must always strive to make a difference and have an 
impact. But most importantly, I must always believe in myself, and have passion for what I 
do.  
 

4. What is the career highlight you’re most proud of? 
Managing the marketing development program, my team and I were able to win best 
practices in Africa which was implemented in our sister companies across the globe.  

 
5. How do you spend your free time? 

I am a foodie. Lol. I spend my free time cooking or out with friends. I love outdoor activities 
as well so I either go to the park or hiking. If I am not doing any of these, I am watching a 
movie or listening to music.  

  

https://www.queensu.ca/


 
6. Your aspirations for being on University Council? 

I have had people come to me with issues they have encountered at Queen’s and would like 
addressed. Some of these issues are the driving force for why I opted to be on the council. I 
am hoping I could harness on their experiences and mine as well, to tackle some of these 
issues related to diversity and the graduate school experience, to help foreign students have 
a memorable feel during their time at Queens.  
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